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I am opposed to sb1530. Oregonians should be allowed to vote on taxes that will influence and
effect their lives and livelihood daily.
I am an Oregon farmer and this will affect the cost of the goods I purchase to operate my farm.
I do not set the price for my end products , grain seed etc so I cannot add the increase costs on
to the end consumers as other businesses can. This will cost me a lot of money and could
possibly put me out of business.  Farmers operate on very slim margins which make it hard to
make a living.  Where will all the fresh local food come from in Oregon if legislature puts all
the farmers out of business.
Do not pass sb1530
Voters should be allowed to vote on this or it should be deferred to the next full length session
of the legislature so the bill gets the ample time for review this complex bill deserves .
Thank you Matthew Parker
Lebanon Oregon. 97355
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